
 

 

 

PROPOSAL OF THE IFF CHAMPIONS CUP 2015-2017 

 

Dear floorball friends, 

 

International floorball federation has asked Czech floorball union for the opinion on the 

proposal of Champions Cup for next 3 years. We had discussed the proposal of CCSG 

during the CB meeting on 20th of May and decided the followings: 

 

 ČFbU supports the new playing system for 2015 – 2017 and organization timetable 

 ČFbU agrees with proposal of organizers 2015 (CZE), 2016 (SWE), 2017 (FIN) 

 ČFbU supports open discussion about conditions how the Swiss federation can join 

the project and Swiss teams could join the tournaments 

 ČFbU is open to discuss in detail the way how to solve marketing questions and 

marketing development of the whole project 

 

On behalf of the Czech floorball union Central board 

 

 

      

      Tomáš Frank 

      Secretary general  

International floorball federation 

Members of Central board 


